
 

 
AGENDA FOR THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF  CHRISTIANS IN LIBRARY 
AND INFORMATION SERVICES  TO BE HELD ON SATURDAY 14 APRIL 2018 IN THE 
PRINCES STREET ROOM, REGENT HALL, OXFORD STREET, LONDON, W1C 2DJ, 
from 11.20.a.m. 
 

 

Approval of the minutes of the Annual General Meeting of  Christians in Library 
and Information Services  held on Saturday 8 April   2017  [included in Christian 
Librarian,  Spring 2018)   
 
Matters Arising 
 
Annual Report from the Chair and Secretary – Robert Foster 
 
Treasurer's Report for 2017  – Diana Guthrie  
 
Election of Officers 
 
President:  Candidate:  Richard Waller    
Proposed by Executive Committee 

 
Life Vice-President  Candidate:  Eddie Olliffe   
Proposed by Executive Committee 

 
Publications Editor  Candidate:  Graham Hedges 

Proposed by:  Kim Walker and Janet Danels  
 
Membership Secretary:  Candidate: Janice Paine 

Proposed by: Annabel Haycraft  and Rachel Johnson 

 
Scottish Secretary:  Candidate Anne MacRitchie 

Proposed by:  Moira Mitchell and  Myrtle Anderson-Smith  
 
 
Any Other Business  
 



From The Secretary:  Graham  Hedges,   MCLIP,  Hon. FCLIP 

34 Thurlestone Avenue, Ilford, Essex, IG3 9DU, England.     
 Tel. +44 (0) 20 8599 1310.   Mobile 07465 429996. 

E-mail   secretary@christianlis.org.uk   

 
Spring 2018 
 
Dear Member,  
 

There is still  time to book for this  year’s Annual Conference which  is to be held 
on Saturday 14 April 2018  at the Salvation Army’s Regent Hall, Oxford Street, 
London, W1C 2DJ, from 10.30. a.m. 
 

The theme is Freedom and Truth and the speakers will be Mark Jones, Chairman 
of the Lawyers’ Christian Fellowship, on “Gospel Freedom and the Workplace” 
and Malcolm Martin, Deputy Leader of the Christian People’s Alliance on “What 
is Truth? And how do we tell it?” 

 
The booking fee for the Conference is £30.00, including lunch and refreshments, 
with a reduced rate of £25.00 for retired and unemployed delegates.  This year we 
are offering free attendance to full and part time students  Please help us to make 
this offer  known to any library and information students connected with your library 
or church.  
 
Please send your conference bookings, as soon as you can, to our Treasurer:  
Diana Guthrie, 5 Arden Mead, 4 Staveley Road, Eastbourne, East Sussex, 
BN20 7LH.   Cheques should be made payable to Christians in Library and 
Information Services and it is also possible to pay through the PayPal scheme via 
the CLIS web site. 
 
Bookings are also being taken for our Walking Tour of the City of London on 
Wednesday 23 May 2018, from 2.00.p.m.   This is being arranged on our behalf 
by Christian Heritage London and will take in places associated with John Bunyan, 
William Wilberforce, John Wesley and other notable Christians.  If you would like 
to book a place or places please send me your booking fee of £10.00, payable to 
Christians in Library and Information Services, and indicate whether youy would 
like to join us for lunch  before the afternoon tour. 
 
Yours in Christian service, 
 
GRAHAM HEDGES 

Secretary    

mailto:secretary@christianlis.org.uk

